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Donor Letter

“Loving the Unique You” is a non-profit organization whose mission is to support minority women in their educational endeavors and advancement. To support this mission, on Saturday, October 5, 2019 “Loving the Unique You” will be hosting its 5th Annual Fashion Show. This years’ fashion show is an effort to raise money for our organization and more specifically the $2,500 scholarship we award one minority female attending a 4 year college/university this coming Fall semester. In an effort to have a successful fashion show we are asking for your assistance in making this event a success. 

“Loving the Unique You” is currently accepting other sponsorships, monetary donations, give aways as well as other items for our 5th Annual Fashion Show. We would love to have your support. “Be the change you want to see in the world,” by Mahatma Gandhi is a quote we try to live by and we would love your assistance in changing the world one step at a time. Thank you for your consideration and donation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please direct any questions, comments, or concerns to Tiffany Howard or Victoria Moore @ lovingtheuniqueyou@gmail.com.



Sincerely,
Board of Directors
Loving the Unique You

Tiffany Howard & Victoria Moore, Co-Founders
Loving the Unique You 
thelovingtheuniqueyou.com
lovingtheuniqueyou@gmail.com

”I've learned that you should not go through life with a catcher’s mitt on both hands, you need to be able to throw something back.” Maya Angelou
